 8 January 2019

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Welcome back and a Very Happy New Year to you all. 

It has been lovely to see our children back in school today; all bright eyed, rested and eager to get going on a new term. Having spoken to a number of parents on the playground this morning I know that many of you are also delighted to have your little darlings back in school too!
We have a quiet week this week with the only additional things going on being:
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]         Swimming lessons for Mrs Ford’s / Ball’s Y2 (today) and Mrs Ronald’s Thursday then Mr Solan’s and  Mrs Wharton’s / Kenyon’s on Friday, these will run for 10 consecutive weeks.
         A visit to The County High School Leftwich for Mrs Harley’s Y5 on Thursday afternoon to take part in some work on Anne Frank. They will walk and be back for end of school day. Mrs Mowat’ to go next week.
 
After school club list will be sent home tomorrow.

If any of you or any grandparents have a bit of spare time and would like to help out with reading in school, please pop in and see me as we are always keen for more support in this area.
 
Yours sincerely,

Adam Croft
 


